Village of Berrien Springs
112 N. Cass Street, PO Box 182, Berrien Springs, MI 49103
269-473-6921

VILLAGE OF BERRIEN SPRINGS

A PUBLIC HEARING FOLLOWED
BY A REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING

WILL BE HELD
MONDAY
JUNE 16, 2025
BEGINNING AT 5:30 P.M.

TO APPROVE THE AMENDED BUDGET FOR THE
2024/2025 FISCAL YEAR

AND APPROVE THE BUDGET FOR THE FISCAL YEAR
JULY 1, 2025 - JUNE 30, 2026

THE PUBLIC HEARING AND SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING WAS HELD MAY 27, 2025, TO
ESTABLISH THE NUMBER OF MILLS TO BE LEVIED. THE VILLAGE OF BERRIEN
SPRINGS HAS COMPLETE AUTHORITY TO ESTABLISH THE NUMBER OF MILLS TO BE
LEVIED FROM WITHIN ITS AUTHORIZED MILLAGE RATE.

The proposed text may be inspected at the Village Hall during normal business hours. Written comments
submitted by U.S. Postal Service or in person to the Village Clerk before the public hearing will be entered
into the public hearing record. All interested parties shall be given an opportunity to be heard at the above
times and places. Said public hearing is accessible. Persons requiring auxiliary aides and services, or other
accommodations should contact the Berrien Springs Village Hall, 112 North Cass Street, Berrien Springs,
Michigan, 49103, telephone: (269) 473-692 by one (1) week’s prior notice in writing or by telephone.

Michelle Smith
Deputy Clerk
Posted 06/04/2025 1:00 p.m.

The Village of Berrien Springs is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer



